
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

(REGARDING REOPENING OF SCHOOL) 

Dear Parents and Students,          Date : 01/01/2023 

Greetings from St. Paul's school, Pali.  

Happy New Year! I would like to extend best wishes to all for a happy and healthy 

new year. 

The Government has issued guidelines for re-opening of schools following Covid-19 

safety protocols. Therefore, according to the instructions of the Government and 

Education department, your attention should be paid to the following points :-  

1. The school will reopen for all the students on Friday, 06th January 2023 followed 

by Covid Protocols. 

2. New date of Parent Teacher Meeting will be informed shortly. 

3. No change in the schedule of Pre-Board Examination for Class X and XII. 

4. Students should wear a mask and carry a spare mask and hand sanitizer. 

5. Wearing of mask always is compulsory. 

6. Social distancing and precautionary measures should be followed by all the students. 

7. Respiratory etiquettes like covering one’s mouth and nose while coughing/sneezing 

with a tissue/handkerchief/flexed elbow to be followed. 

8. Sharing of items like notebook, pens/pencil, eraser, water bottle, etc. amongst 

students should not be allowed. 

9. Parents are requested to maintain students’ hygiene (uniform, bags etc.). 

10. School Timing will be as follows:- 

(Monday to Friday) –  

07.45 am to 01.40 pm (Classes I to IX & XI)  

08.30 am to 12.30 pm (Classes Nursery, LKG & HKG)  

(On Saturdays) –  

07.45 am to 11.55 am (Classes I to IX & XI)  

08.30 am to 11.00 am (Classes Nursery, LKG & HKG) 

Students are requested to follow the instructions given by the school for maintaining 

safety protocols regarding Covid-19. 

PRINCIPAL 


